
         

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Ladies of Agora Club!  

It´s me again ς your old and new secretary ς again looking forward to your articles and pictures of all 

activities in our Agora world. 

This first newsletter of our new social year is entirely dedicated to our 20th ACI Conference which was 

so special as we celebrated our 20th anniversary.  

In friendship  

Brigitte Colberg, ACI Secretary 2015-2017 
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Words of our new president 

 

Dear Ladies, dear friends, 

  

First of all I want to say thank you from the bottom of my heart for all of  

your good wishes, thoughtful and generous gifts, which I had the pleasure  

to unwrap with care and gratefulness once arrived at home. Your kindness,  

your smiles, your embraces and your love overwhelmed me and gave me  

enough power and energy for a whole year! 

 

I loved every minute of the Conference, I felt honoured to meet so many Past Officers who had paved the 

way for Agora Club International. It was such a great pleasure to meet so many wonderful, lovely and 

beautiful women from around the globe, to work together and to have fun together.  

How blessed we are!  

 

No need to say that I am happy and proud, but also very thankful to have the honour and the privelege to 

be your 21st International President. Together with Thanh Thao, Isabelle, Brigitte and Yvonne we will give 

the best of ourselves to serve Agora Club International. We have to set the course for our beloved thriving 

organisation, to keep it healthy and growing.   

And we are not alone. Being part of the all-encompassing Round Table Family, we will continue to 

establish, maintain, improve and to strengthen the relationship with all our International Sister and 

Brother Organisations.  

 

With the All4 Nepal project we realised how successful we can be united.  

I firmly believe that we can move mountains when we trust each other, support each other 

unconditonnally, join our forces, stay together as ONE and focus on what we all have in common, -  

our sense of friendship and service.  

 

Let us all together work wonders for the wellbeing and the growth of our wonderful association  

α!ƎƻǊŀ /ƭǳō LƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭά ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ wƻǳƴŘ ¢ŀōƭŜ CŀƳƛƭȅΣ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ we are α{ǘǊƻƴƎŜǊ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘά  

 

In friendship and love 

Ursula 

ACI President 2016-2017 

ά{ǘǊƻƴƎŜǊ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘέ 
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ACI Conference in Milan 

What a CONFERENCE! 20 Years of Agora Club International was worth every effort to make this 

conference a very special one. Many of you could not wait to join us in Milan!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                       Every day pictures of your departure 

                                                         to Milan reached us via Facebook  

and some of you made pre- or post tours to visit other beautiful parts of α.Ŝƭƭŀ Lǘŀƭƛŀά Φ Φ Φ  

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

ǘƘǊŜŜ ǘǳǊƴǎΧ and your wish comes true! 

 

 

 

 

                            ... while we counted the days                  . . .                         to welcome You !!!     
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Before starting the Conference with the Councilors Meeting on Friday afternoon, we had the opportunity 

to visit Milan.  

                            

 

                                                

                                                                                                                         

                   gelati. . .                                   opera . . .    amore!!!! 

                         

 

                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

After the sight-seeing tour an αItalian ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ άwaited for us with good Italian food, Opera and a  

Happy Birthday song: ά!ƎƻǊŀΣ ƻƘ ƻƘΣ !ƎƻǊŀΣ ƻƘ ƻƘ ƻƘ ƻƘΧƛƴ ƧƻȅΣ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ƛƴ ƧƻȅΗέ  

 

 

 

  

       Welcome   
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Finally, Saturday morning the long awaited conference with representatives of 18 out of 19 countries could 
start. We worked and discussed seriously but the highlights were without any doubt the celebration of the 
20th anniversary ǿƘŜǊŜ ǿŜ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƎǊŀǘƛǘǳŘŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ Ǉŀǎǘ ƻŦŦƛŎŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ǿŀȅǎΦ YŜƭƭȅΩǎ ŎŀǘŎƘȅ 
Agora Song is still jingling in my ears, α!ƎƻǊŀ ƻƘ ƻƘΣ !ƎƻǊŀ ƻƘ ƻƘ ƻƘ ƻƘΧΦά ŀƴŘ  DǊȅΩǎ Agora Football Song 
was really fun. We had a lot of gifts, we sang songs and saw lively presentations, to say it short, we 
celebrated life by celebrating friendship. Unforgettable! 

 

 

 

                                                          Conference 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

The Gala Evening was the summit of a well-organised week-end full of friendship, fun and laughter with 

the promise to meet in 2017 at the latest for the Conference in Malta!!!      

                                                        Gala evening 

 

         

               

 

  

                       

  


